
Council  asked  to  intervene
over Hearts v Hibs Cup final

The last meeting of this council will be held on 26 April
and  the  elected  members  will  be  asked  to  discuss  the

following motion which has been presented by Councillor Donald
Wilson this morning:-

Council notes

the success of both Hibernian and Hearts Football clubs
in reaching the Scottish cup final to face each other
for the first time since 1896
that the only time the final has been held outside
Glasgow was in 1896 when both clubs last met in the
final of the Scottish Cup

Council therefore instructs the Chief Executive to work with
officers and representatives of both clubs to seek a meeting
with the SFA with a view to holding the Scottish cup final at
Murrayfield.

 

Moved Councillor Donald Wilson

Seconded Councillor Gordon Munro

The Hibs boss Pat Fenion has already said that he wants the
final to be held in Glasgow on 19 May according to The Daily
Record.

So football fans what do you think? Should the Edinburgh teams
play here in the capital or should they be forced to travel
with all of their supporters to the National Stadium?

Comments below please!
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